
 

         
        WendRover Pop-Up Pet Pantry 

For People in Need: APRIL 29TH AND 30th , FROM 10 AM-2PM. WE WILL BE LOCATED OUTSIDE THE 
SENIOR CENTER. 

 
 

Just pull up TO THE DESIGNATED PARKING SPOT AND WE WILL APROACH YOUR WINDOW. IF SOME ONE IS PARKED 
THERE PLEASE WAIT UNTIL THEY HAVE MOVED TO PULL FORWARD 

With the support of The Duffield Foundation and Maddie’s Fund, we are currently helping people laid-off or with reduced 
hours due to COVID-19 to feed and care for their pets. We want to ensure that people and their pets are able to stay 
together during this crisis. 

We will be giving out dog food, cat food, and cat litter. In accordance with public health orders, we ask that you practice 
social distancing in line. And please be patient with us as we locate appropriate sized bags of dry food and bag cans of wet 
food for people's needs. We understand some dogs many need or only eat certain kinds of food and will be getting a 
variety. We will be taking requests until APRIL 23rd and we will do our best to accommodate you if we can. 

 

*We will be asking each person to please bring a water or power bill. 

**We will also be accepting more supply donations from people who can contribute at the same location! If anyone who is 
not struggling would like to donate, we would greatly appreciate it. 

 

“WendRover Pet Connection is deeply grateful to Dave & Cheryl Foundation for its generous support of our organization, 
and commitment to improve the lives of Nevada’s dogs and cats. 

The Duffield’s are also the founders of Maddie’s Fund whose mission is to revolutionize the status and wellbeing of 
companion animals. 

#WENDOVERSTRONG #WENDROVERPETS #THANKSTOMADDIE 

 

 
 


